
 

 

Newsletter Number 2 

   August 2024 

Dear Austin 7 Enthusiast 

The Austin 7 National Rally will be held from Monday 20th October to Friday 
24th October 2025 at Murray Bridge. 

Murray Bridge is a bustling rural town sitting in prime position on the banks 
of the Murray River less than an hour from Adelaide. 

There is a good selection of accommodation available from Caravan parks, 
Cabins, Motels and Hotels within a short drive of our daily starting point. 

We suggest you book your accommodation before October 2024 due to 
the number of events being held in and around Murray Bridge during our 
Rally week. 

I have attached a list of accommodation that is available in Murray Bridge 
and recommend you do your own due diligence about the 
accommodation. 

The Bridgeport Hotel is a large 100 room Hotel however it only has secure 
parking for one vehicle. Most entrants need parking for 3 vehicles Austin 7 
Tow car and Trailer. We have trailer parking available in Murray Bridge if 
required. 

The Committee will be staying at the Adelaide Road Motor Inn and Monday 
registrations will be in their Conference room. 

The committee will be sending out regular updates and information will be 
available on our website.  

austin7clubsa.com.au 

If you would like to unsubscribe to these updates, please do so by return 
email. 

 
Hope to see you in 2025  

Andrew Dawes & David Grear 


